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2012-2013 PHILIPPINE FULBRIGHT STUDENT PROGRAM

The Philippine-American Educational Foundation (PAEF), also referred to as
Fulbright Commission in the Philippines (FCP) announces the 2012-2013
Fulbright Graduate Student Program for master’s, Doctor of Philosophy in
Education (Ph.D.) and doctoral dissertation in the United States from December 13,
2010 to March 25, 2011.

The purposes of the grants are to:

a. enable deserving Filipinos to pursue their fields of study in the
United States; and

b. develop leaders that will contribute to the promotion of international
peace and understanding.

Invited to apply to this program are Filipino faculty and professionals.

For more information, contact Ms. Esmeralda S. Cunanan, Executive Director,
PAEF, 10/F Ayala Life/FGU Center-Makati, 6811 Ayala Avenue, 1226 Makati
City at telephone nos.: (632) 812-0919; (632) 812-0945; and (632) 812-5890;
fax no.: (632) 812-0822; e-mail address: fulbright@fulbright.org.ph or visit website:
www.fulbright.org.ph.
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